
1

Zoning Inspector

From: Bill Patrowicz <b@patrowicz.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:48 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Foxridge Phase 5B

Sir, 

 

This letter is to let you know that our family is NOT in support of sidewalks for the project mentioned above. We value 

continuity with the remainder of the community.  

 

Regards, 

 

Bill Patrowicz 

3612 East Ridge Run 

 

+1 585 208 8304 

b@patrowicz.com 

 

### 

 

<via phone> 


